
    Highlands & Foothill High School Class of 1967          

     Is having their 45th year Reunion 

Saturday, July 7, 2012 

At the Veterans of Foreign Wars Hall, 3300 U Street, 

Antelope, CA (near Watt Avenue, N.H.) 

The day will start at Lou’s Burgers (near Don Julio Blvd. on Watt Ave.) 

from 11 am – 2 pm  

From 5 pm – 11 pm at the VFW Hall the music will begin so bring your 

socks for dancing.  We will have a no host bar, snacks, & food. 

The cost is $10 per person.  Fill out the form below and send it to: 

 Loreene Sheppard at 6290 Westwood Drive, Rocklin, CA 95677.                                                

For more information contact Loreene at: tomboy_1967@yahoo.com or 

call 916-521-5817.   

You can also visit our Highlands High Alumni website at:  
www.highlandshighalumni.com to see what else is going on.  Add to or 
update your information when you visit the website.  Check out the 
Memorial Board and if you know of someone who has passed let Loreene 
or PeggyAnn Ellsbury Colclasure know at pellsbury@comcast.net  we 
would like to have the most up-to-date information.  If you know 
someone who has passed and they are not on the website Memorial 
Board or you know more information on the ones listed please let us 
know ASAP.  There is also a reunion for the classes of ’65, ’66, & ’67 at 

Lion’s Gate on June 23rd.   See the website for more information. 

 



Please accept my payment for the Highlands/Foothill High School Class of ’67 
Reunion on  Saturday,  July 7, 2012.  Please Print 

My name at Highlands ___________________________Class of ___________ 

My name now____________________________________ 

Contact me at (home)__________________(cell)______________________ 

Address______________________________________________________ 

City__________________________State______________Zip___________ 

Email address__________________________________________________ 

Coming with me__________________________relation_________________ 

Class of___________at __________________High School in (state)_______ 

I am enclosing a ______ check______ money order for ______people  

at $10 each for a total of $__________ Make payable to Loreene Sheppard. 

If you are unable to attend and want a refund you must notify Loreene by May 1, 

2012.  Loreene will have Lou’s Burgers & Highlands High Scots Class of 1967       

T-shirts for sale.  Yearbooks on CD’s will be sold for $15 each.   Highlands High 

Alumni T-shirts will be sold.  Membership in the Highlands High Alumni 

Association will also be available.  Visit the website: www.highlandshighalumni.com  

Let all the classmates and staff members you have contact with 

know we are having this fun time with friends, dancing, 

laughing, taking pictures, talking about the days of our past,  

good times and bad,  from HIGHLANDS HIGH and FOOTHILL HIGH 

SCHOOL CLASS OF ’67!        

Please update my information on the website for me _____ or contact PeggyAnn 

Ellsbury Colclasure at pellsbury@comcast.net via email with your information and 

she will input it on the website for you.  Rita Woods Jensen ‘67 is working on a list 

of alumni who have served in the military for the Yahoo site and you can help by 

updating your military information on the website.                                                  

I will update my information on the website _______                    3-1-2012              


